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SCHOOL/DISTRICT DANCES 
 

All students are expected to attend school on the day of a school-sponsored dance and have a 
current school ID in order to be permitted to attend these events. If guests are permitted, the dance 

guest procedures allow a student to bring one guest to dances, provided they submit a completed 

District 214 School Dance Guest Form prior to the dance.  

A guest must be enrolled in at least 9th grade; guests aged 21 and older are not allowed. Guests 

must also submit a photocopy of their driver’s license/state ID or school ID with a Dance Guest 

Form. Any school has the right to deny permission to any guest from attending any dance or 

school-related event.  

Students who leave the dance area will not be allowed back in the dance. Students arriving one 

and a half hours late or more may not attend the dance and there will be no refunds. Students who 

violate any school rule while attending a dance will be subject to disciplinary action and may be 

excluded from attending future school dances. 

http://www.d214.org/




 

 
 


